
From: Fawl, Ben W [mailto:Ben.Fawl@BNSF.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 25, 2015 11:40 PM 
To: Keith Johnson 
Subject: Track Resignation 
 

After careful thought and consideration, I have decided to resign from my position as assistant 
track coach with Santa Fe Trail High School effective immediately due to my current position 
with BNSF and conflicting work hours.  I’d like to thank you for providing me with an 
opportunity to develop my skill set while gaining experience as a coach the past 3 years.  I wish 
you, and the entire Athletic Department at Santa Fe Trail the best of luck in the future. 

Sincerely, 

Benjamin W. Fawl 
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